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I strongly oppose HB 3075. This bill will do nothing but put unrealistic and 

unreasonable requirements on law-abiding Oregonian's. The 2nd amendment is a 

right, it is not the privlage the state of Oregon is trying to turn it into. This bill not only 

violates the Oregon and United States' Constitution but also represents a waste of 

taxpayers hard earned money.   

 


